Joy Greenberg

I am opposed to moving forward with a Methanol plant in Kalama, WA. The risk to our
environment, whether short-term or in the long-term is much too great and far outweighs any
attempt by NWIW's to try to mitigation the hazard. The environmental risk to our community and
our waters far outweighs the position that NWIW's plan will bring in local job opportunities. I stand
strongly opposed. Joy Greenberg, Local Resident



